

## Information Management

**Freedom Of Information** 

PO BOX 9 Laburnum Road Wakefield WF1 3OP

Tel: 01924 292 719/353/960

Fax: 01924 292 726

Email: foi@westyorkshire.pnn.police.uk Website: www.westyorkshire.police.uk

Thursday 11 October 2012

Dear Ms Laws

FOI Reference No: FOI-20122/293965

Thank you for your request for information received by West Yorkshire Police on 17 August 2012.

Further to your request for an Internal Review regarding the late response to your Freedom of Information request dated 17 August 2012, I am reluctant to conduct such a review at this point in time as the request is NOT yet out of the legislative timescales. You may recall that on 12th September you received from the Force a letter extending the timescales for a response whilst the Force considered the public interest in disclosing the information you requested. This effectively extends timescales (Legitimately) for a response for a further 20 working days, meaning that the Force now has an extended deadline until 15th October in which to respond. If you haven't received a response by this date, then I'll quite happily undertake the Internal Review that you've requested.

Yours sincerely

Steven Harding
Head of Information Management
Quality & Standards Department

The West Yorkshire Police in complying with their statutory duty under section 1 and 11 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to release the enclosed information will not breach the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. However, the rights of the copyright owner of the enclosed information will continue to be protected by law. Applications for the copyright owner's written permission to reproduce any part of the attached information should be addressed to The Force Solicitor, West Yorkshire Police Headquarters, PO Box 9, Laburnum Road, Wakefield WF1 3QP.